From: Sultan Yılmaz [mailto:yilmazs@turgutozal.edu.tr] 
Subject: Erasmus Mundus Joint Master Degrees open call

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing regarding to European Comission’s  Key Action 1 - Erasmus Mundus Joint Master Degrees open call. We would like to be a part of a consortium if any available to your knowledge in your country. We believe working with your country will add value to our current master degrees programme. Our university is a part of Erasmus programme. More information about our university can be found at   http://en.turgutozal.edu.tr/  

Our department is Medical Genetics at Medical School of Turgut Ozal University. The group includes 58 graduate student (Master and Doctorate level), undergrad students and genetic counselors. We financially support about half of the graduate students. Our department has one professor, 1 associated professor, 4 assistant professors.

Research in our department is funded by goverment. Our lab is focused on the application of molecular genetics to medicine. Specifically, we develop methods for improving diagnosis of genetic disease and to personalize the practice of medicine. Our research projects are about several different topics such as cancer, cancer stem cells, multifactoriel genetic diseases prognoses tests and synthetic biology. Though with this way, patient service, education and research studies are continued with together.

More information about our department can be found   at   http://tip.turgutozal.edu.tr/tibbigenetik/indexEn.html  

I really appreciate if you can direct us to any available consortium to your knowledge that is appropriate to our department. 

I am looking forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Dr. Sultan YILMAZ

